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WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS     
5:15 PM 

 

 SUNDAY MASSES 
8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:15 AM 

5:00 PM & 7:00 PM 
 

MONDAY—FRIDAY 
Morning Prayer: 7:30 AM 
Evening Prayer: 5:00 PM 

Daily Mass : 5:15 PM 
  

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 4:00-5:00 PM     
Sunday 4:00-4:45 PM 

(or by appointment with a priest) 

 

NEWMAN CENTER STAFF 
This Community is served by the Friars of the Western Dominican  

Province and the Dominican Sisters of Mission San Jose 
 

 Fr. James Thompson, OP, Pastor  (FrJames@UACatholic.org) 
 Fr. Jacek Buda, OP, Associate Pastor  (jbuda@uoregon.edu) 
 Fr. Donald Bramble, OP, Associate Pastor (djbramble@icloud.com) 
 Sr. Elizabeth O’Donnell, OP, Past. Assoc. (SrElizabeth@UACatholic.org) 
 Sr. Angelica Velez, OP, Past. Assoc . (SrAngelica@UACatholic.org) 
 Br. Cody Jorgensen, OP, Campus Min. Intern  (cojorgensen@gmail.com) 
 Jane Furet, Religious Ed Coordinator (boscoeman@earthlink.net) 
 Susan Balistreri, Operations Manager  (Susan@UACatholic.org) 
 Matt Ellis, Bookkeeper  (bookkeeper@UACatholic.org) 
 Walter Tearne & Johnny Granillo, Building & Maintenance 
 Receptionists (FrontDesk@UACatholic.org) 
 

 In Residence: Fr. Robert Burns, OP  

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
 Facebook: facebook.com/uacatholic 
 Twitter: @uacatholic 
 Instagram: instagram.com/uacatholic 

 

A Small Cup of Water: 
Short Term Medical Missions 

with Dr. Grantham, Dr. Wilson  
& Dr. Crunkleton 

 
Tuesday, Oct. 14  —  7:00 PM 
at O’Malley’s 247 N. 4th Ave. 

Arrive at 6:30 PM for food & drink 

http://facebook.com/uacatholic
http://twitter.com/uacatholic
http://instagram.com/uacatholic


GRAD GATOS 
Theology on Tap:  Tuesday, Oct. 14, at O’Malley’s on 4th Ave. 
The topic will be Medical Missions with Dr. Grantham, Dr. Wilson, 
& Dr. Crunkleton. Arrive at 6:30 PM for food & drink. Talk begins 
at 7:00 PM. 

Book Discussion:  Monday nights with Fr. Jacek at 7:30 PM in 
the Newman Library. We will be studying a New Song for the Lord 
by Pope Benedict.  

Adoration:  Monday nights at 9:00 PM in the Chapel.  

Hikes:  Hikes will begin in October.  

Questions, or to subscribe to the mailing list, contact 
Elizabeth at  edelcurto@email.arizona.edu. 

LITURGY CORNER 7 
with Fr. James 

 

MOTIONS & POSTURES 
 

The Sign of the Cross. Why do we make the Sign of the Cross? 
What is that all about? If a non-Catholic friend would ask you 
that, what would you say? The first gesture made by the entire 
community during Mass is the Sign of the Cross. With that 
motion goes the words, “In the name of the Father, and of the 
Son, and of the Holy Spirit.” This constitutes a confession of faith 
in Jesus Christ the Crucified. It also indicates that we are willing 
to pick up our daily cross and follow Jesus (see Mark 8:34), all 
the while invoking the Trinity upon our prayers and actions. 
This simple signing of ourselves makes visible all that is 
distinctively Christian! 
 
After bringing non-Catholic friends to Mass for the first time, 
they might well ask, “What’s with all the standing, sitting, 
kneeling throughout Mass?” Could you articulate the symbolic 
meaning for these actions?  
 
Standing: Standing in the Bible is the usual position for prayer. 
This posture is used for petitions or praise. It signals our desire 
to be upright in the presence of God. We begin and end Mass in 
the standing position, and stand when we petition God at the 
Prayer of the Faithful. 
 
Sitting. Sitting in the Bible often means ‘to dwell.’ When we 
are sitting in Mass we are “dwelling on” and assessing what we 
receive in this place of living faith. 
 
Kneeling. This is the most intense prayer posture regularly 
used in Mass. In Scripture (e.g., Ps. 95:6; Luke 22:39-42), as in 
Mass, this is the normal posture to express intense adoration or 
supplication. It is a posture of vulnerable self-offering to God. 
 
Genuflecting. Upon entering or leaving a chapel that has the 
Blessed Sacrament reserved in a tabernacle, it is Catholic 
practice to genuflect. This word comes from a Latin word 
meaning ‘bend the knee.' This echoes the utter exaltation of 
Jesus, because God “gave him the name that is above every name 
so that at the name of Jesus every knee should bend, in heaven 
and on earth and under the earth, and every tongue confess that 
Jesus Christ is Lord” (Phil. 2:9-11). Bending the knee to Jesus is 
an acknowledgment that Jesus is Lord in our lives. 

THIS WEEK AT NEWMAN 

Monday, October 13 
7:30 PM - Grad Group - Library 
9:00 PM - Adoration - Chapel 
 

Tuesday, October 14 
7:00 PM - RCIA Inquiry - Library 
7:00 PM - Confirmation Prep. - Classroom 
7:00 PM - Theology on Tap @ O’Malley’s on 4th Ave. 
 

Wednesday, October 15 
7:00 PM - Lumen Fidei - Library 
 

Thursday, October 16 
7:00 PM - Lector Scripture Study - Classroom 
 

Friday, October 17 
3:00 PM - Reading Group - Library 
8:00 AM-4:30 PM - Adoration- Chapel 
4:30 PM - Rosary - Chapel 
 

Sunday, October 19 
9:00 AM - Religious Ed - Green Hall 
11:00 AM - RCIA Lunch - Patio 
1:00 PM - RCIA - Classroom 

THANK YOU RCIA LUNCH HOSTS 
Thank you to Carmen Lubbert for providing a delicious lunch for 
RCIA on October 5. Your generosity is greatly appreciated!  

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Oct. 13: Gal 4:22-24, 26-27, 31-5:1; Lk 11:29-32 
Oct. 14:  Gal 5:1-6; Lk 11:37-41 
Oct. 15:  Gal 5:18-25; Lk 11:42-46 
Oct. 16:  Eph 1:1-10; Lk 11:47-54 
Oct. 17:  Eph 1:11-14; Lk 12:1-7 
Oct. 18:  2 Tm 4:10-17b; Lk 10:1-9 
Oct. 19:  Is 45:1, 4-6; 1 Thes 1:1-5b; Mt 22:15-21 

CATHOLIC MEN’S CONFERENCE 
Saturday, November 22  —  8:00 AM-4:00 PM 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton School Gym 
A day for Catholic Men to be inspired and renewed in their 
Catholic faith with Most Rev. Ricardo Ramirez and Mr. Peter 
Herbeck. The closing Mass will be celebrated by Most Rev. Gerald 
Kicanas. Contact Ken Gallagher, 661-1262, sk.keng@cox.net.  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
The Newman Knight's of Columbus are here to help with your 
yard work, babysitting, painting, or whatever you need assistance 
with! The Knights aid is also free of charge, we only ask for 
donations! Please send us an email at UAkofc@gmail.com. 

WELCOME PARENTS & FAMILY MEMBERS 
This weekend is Family Weekend at the university. We would like 
to welcome parents and other family members of our students 
who are here for this weekend’s festivities. Family Weekend is a 
great opportunity for parents and families to reconnect with their 
student. The Newman Center is always excited to have families 
join their students during Mass.  We hope that you will always 
find a welcoming home at the Newman Center. 

UNDERGRAD RETREAT 
October 24-26 

Huachuca Oaks Retreat Center, Hereford, AZ 
Join us on a retreat based around the Vatican II document, 
Gaudium et Spes, which discusses the Church in the modern world.  
More specifically, the dignity of the human person, the community 
of mankind, and man’s activity throughout the world. 

mailto:UAkofc@gmail.com

